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Fall District Meeting (FDM)

Fall District Meeting is coming soon. We will
cohost FDM with District 1N on December 12th
at Hofstra University. This is an opportunity to

learn skills and meet new FBLA members. Please
remember to fill out all the required forms to come

and bring a dollar to support St Judes Hospital. 



Program Of Work
Join the Program of Work Committee

today by applying on our website! FBLA
members can also take part in the

Program of Work Challenge. Learn more
on the NYS FBLA Instagram or at

NYSFBLA.org.

Got any questions or problems,
please don't hesitate and contact

me @ svp1s@nysfbla.org 


